
NOTICE TO SUBSCRIBERS 

Journal's New Publication Plans and London 1983 Congress Proceedings 
Beginning in 1984, the Journal will be published directly by the Mendel Institute in 
conjunction with the International Society for Twin Studies. The proceedings of con­
gresses and other meetings of the Society will also be published directly by the Mendel 
Institute and as part of the Journal. Volume 33 (1984) of AGMG/Twin Research will be 
devoted to the Proceedings of the Fourth International Congress on Twin Studies held in 
London in June 1983. 

Please address all orders and correspondence to: 
AGMG/Twin Research 
The Mendel Institute 
Piazza Galeno 5 
00161 Rome, Italy 
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